
Hillsborough River Report  

On April 10th, 15 members ventured out for a trip down the 

Hillsborough River.  We started at John Sargeant Sr. Park 

heading down to Maurice Bridge Road Park.   

If we had done a little research, we would have realized that 

the tide was extremely low.  We started off dragging our butts 

down the river.  

 Some of the spots were extremely shallow and required 

getting out way too many times. 

As we traveled down river, we saw 30 plus alligators, numerous birds, turtles and two 

snakes.  Bill Elliott did encounter a baby alligator as he and his granddaughter paddled 

down the river, that followed them for about 300 feet. 

Overall, the day was great and no one capsized.  The weather 

was beautiful and afterwards ten of us went to lunch at the 

Village Inn. 

    

 

 

 

Reporting:  

Toni Elliott 


